
 

Increased traffic reports over festive season

OFM has increased the number of traffic reports to assist holiday traffic over selected dates in December 2006 and
January 2007. Reports will stay the same in OFM Breakfast 7am - 10am and in Tim Time from 2pm - 6pm and will be added
to other programs on selected dates. Presenters will promote the OFM traffic number (+27 (0)82 237 9497) for motorists to
use if they see potential or existing traffic problems. Traffic reports may also be SMSed to 35836 - passengers are
encouraged to send the SMS and not the driver!
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